
 

 

 

 

 

 

Waller Creek Local Government Corporation  

Community Interest Announcement 

 

 

Announcement of Federal Funding Investment for Waterloo Greenway 

Monday, April 25, 2022 

10:00am 

Palm Park Plaza 

101 Red River Street, Austin, TX 78701 

 

 

A quorum of board members may be present.  No action will be taken.  

 

 

Jacqueline Ramos 

Waller Creek Local Government Corporation Liaison 

Jacqueline.Ramos@austintexas.gov 
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